
A Message from the Well-being Committee. . . 
 

In Week 2 this term, we began our Well-being Activities for students at lunch time on 
Tuesday. 
 

It is our aim to include everyone, have fun and be a positive role model throughout the 
school. 
 

Some of the activities that we have done so far are Colouring in the Library, Bubble 
blowing near the Undercover Area, AFL in the Playground, Netball on the Tennis 
Courts, Indoor Cricket and Games in the Library and Rock Drawing in the Wet Area of 
block 4. 
 

So far we have had over 100 students participate in these activities.   
 

  

  

  
 

Our Well-being Committee Student Leaders are:  Boss,  Dian;  Abigail;  Shayella;  Irene;  
Katelin and William.   
 

Stay tuned for more Well-being fun in the coming weeks. 
 


